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VPD Report Number: 22-013852 Date/Time Occurred: 02/19/2022 @ 2237 hours 

Type of Incident: Negligent Discharge of a Firearm Location: 300 Blk. E. Sunnyview 

 

  

 

Name of Business (if applicable): 

N/A  

 

 

 

 

Suspect:  Age: Arrested: 

1. Sergio Saavedra 46  Yes     

2.       

 

 

 

 

              

 

   

 

 

 

  

Details: Officers were dispatched to “shots fired” calls for service at Bridge/Sunnyview and Court/Sunnyview between 

2237 hours and 2316 hours.  As officers were in the area several additional gun shots were heard.  Officers were able 

to narrow down the location of the shots fired to a residence in the 300 Blk of E. Sunnyview.  While officers were 

positioned in front of the home, several additional gun shots could be heard coming from the backyard of the residence.  

With the help of a family member not at the residence, contact was made with the homeowner Sergio Saavedra.  Sergio 

did eventually exit the home.  He was taken into custody.  Several shell casings were located at the residence.  Violent 

Crimes Detectives were called to the scene to continue the investigation. 

 

The investigation into this incident is ongoing.  Anyone with information is urged to contact the Visalia Police 

Department Violent Crimes Unit at (559) 734-8117. Those wishing to remain anonymous may contact the Anonymous 

Tip Line at (559) 713-4738.     

 

  

 Arresting / Investigating Officer: Patrol/Violent Crimes Unit Supervisor: Sergeant Dwight Brumley  
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